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Issue number 11. 

Headteacher’s Message 

 

Belated welcome back after half term.  The first two weeks of Term 6 have been very busy as 

you will see from the next few pages.  We are delighted to welcome Mr Croney as our new 

Forest School and Gardening lead.  He is already giving the children some wonderful 

experiences and opportunities to thrive.  And we are also pleased to welcome Ms Redhead 

back—she is already re-invigorating our daily phonics and reading programmes and the 

children are making good progress in developing their reading skills. 

I wanted to give you some warning of a minor change to school uniform coming up in 

September.  Being aware of how hard it can be to keep white polo shirts white, we are 

changing to pale blue polo shirts.  All other items of school uniform will remain the same with 

high expectations of school trousers/shorts or skirt or pinafore dress (not joggers etc.). 

We will be issuing all pupils with 2 new polo shirts and a sweatshirt when we return in 

September, and if you wish to purchase further items, then they of course will be available. 

 

Kind regards 

 

                          

Amanda Tapsfield 

Interim Headteacher 

 

 



Forest School fun with Mr Croney 

 

Over the past two weeks, I've had the pleasure of getting to know the pupils at North Star 82 
through our outdoor programmes. We’ve launched a Horticulture and Animal Care Pro-
gramme, where children have enjoyed painting plant pots, sowing seeds, weeding, pruning, 
digging, and caring for our adorable chicks, which have been a big hit. 
 
In addition, our Forest School programme has been a huge success. The children have been 
building dens, setting up tree swings, collecting and sawing firewood, cooking pancakes over 
an open fire, participating in tug of war, and exploring the outdoors.   
 
Looking ahead to next week children can look forward to creating garden furniture for their 
Horticulture and Animal Care lessons and engaging in woodcraft activities in their Forest 
School sessions.  
 



Rock climbing trip to Red Point 

On Wednesday, some of our pupils visited Red Point Rock Climbing. They had a fantastic time 
challenging themselves to try different climbing walls and had to use their perseverance skills 
when they got stuck or faced a new challenge. We saw lots of excellent problem solving and 
supporting peers.  

Everyone had an excellent time and it was wonderful to see our pupils enjoying being active. 
There are more trips planned for later in the term for pupils to enjoy! 

 




